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Senator Hugh T. Farley (R-C-I-Schenectady) has urged local residents to participate in the

benefit being held Saturday, June 5th, for Gloversville Enlarged School District Board of

Education member Stan DeVoe Jr.

 

"Stan Devoe was always there to help the community," said Senator Farley, "Now, Big Stan has

suffered a serious stroke and needs the community's help. I urge everyone to attend and do

what they can. It's a great cause for a great friend."

 

The event is at 1 p.m. at the DeVoe Family Park on Willie Road, off Route 29A, Gloversville,

NY. Call 224-0868 0r 774-6902. There will be live music, food and a raffle. Admission is $10.


